
 

Monday morning assembly will be 
conducted by Grade 7. 

The Disciples of Christ for the 
month of January will be recognized 
at this assembly and will enjoy pizza 
with the principal Tuesday,  
January 30. 

Friday, January 26 

Google Form- Father Daughter Dance 2024 

There is no school 
and no extended care 
for students in 
Grades K-8 
tomorrow. Teachers 
will be attending an 
in-service. 

Preschool will be in 
session and follow 
their normal 
schedule. 

CHECK OUT SATURDAY GAME SCHEDULES: 

The school choir will sing at 
Sunday’s Family Mass at  
10 am.   

Open House will follow at 
the big school and 
preschool from 11 am-
12:30 pm.  Share this 

exciting news with neighbors, friends and family! 
See the flyer attached digitally for further details. Congratulations to our Disciples of Christ for the 

month of January exemplifying the character trait of 
self-control: 
PS:  Mason A. 
K:  Emily Jane T. 
Gr. 1:   Violet K. 
Gr. 2:   Lincoln R. 
Gr. 3:   Savannah J. 
Gr. 4:   Rafael R. 
Gr. 5:   Alexander J. 
Gr. 6:  Jadon G. 
Gr. 7:   Madeline G. 
Gr. 8: Erick H. 

Disciple of Christ 
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Here is the link to the week’s activities: Catholic Schools Week 2024!  

Catholic Schools Week 2024! #CSW24 | Smore Newsletters 

Parents are asked to 
review the digitally 
attached flyer with the 
requested items for the 
food bank.  For January’s  
Faith in Action and 
Catholic Schools Week, we 
are asking for donations 
due Monday, January 29. 

Thank you for your support! 

Father-Daughter Dance help needed 

https://forms.gle/4Zk7VwSDGZkLgzCg6
https://www.smore.com/31erk


Registration for the 2024-2025 school 

year is just around the corner. We are  

offering a “Refer a Friend” incentive 

provided that the family registers their 

child(ren) for school (Grades K-8).  

Your name will then be put “into a hat” 

for a drawing for one-month’s tuition 

(not to exceed $670). The drawing will 

take place at Spring Sing. 

Sponsorships and donations have been slow in coming in.  Help us 

attain our projected goal of $30,000 by seeking donations.  Take the 

long weekend and ask your student to call aunties/uncles/

grandparents/neighbors/friends and seek donations! We are asking 

each student to bring in $100 in donations, not necessarily from mom 

and dad, but from extended family and friends. 

We included sponsor forms, once again, in the envelope and extended the deadline until Monday.  

Students turning in $100 by Tuesday, January 30 will receive a special 

treat at lunch time Wednesday, January 31!  

If your student has turned in $100 previously, they will 

be included. 

We thank all students for participating and turning in artwork.  After 

consideration by the administration, Mary B.’s (Grade 8) artwork has been 

selected for the Glow Run t-shirts.  See her drawing attached digitally today. 

Way to go, Mary! 

Thank you…. 

 to the few parents for attending Tuesday’s PTG meeting 

 David Gonzalez for the office supplies 

 Brenda Reis for cleaning/working/organizing used uniforms 

 families for working in the snack shack on Saturdays 

 to the moms/grandmas for helping out at lunchtime 

 to the room moms for all you do 

 Nelly Naimi for lending a hand whenever asked 
We are grateful for all of you and thank you for your support! 

WE HAVE A 

WINNER! 



 

 

I n  T o d a y ’ s  P a r e n t  E n v e l o p e  

Congratulations to this week’s BOB card  
all-stars!  
Preschool: Marcello A. & Antonio R. 
Kinder: Pio S. 
First: Nicolas G. 
Second: Nicole G. 
Third: Annabelle M. 
Fourth: Ben V. 
Fifth: Xavier K. 
Sixth: Adam H. 
Seventh: Leo T. 
Eighth: Cody D. 
 
These students received a non-uniform free 
dress coupon.  These coupons are not to be 
used on Mass days. 

*D = Digitally 

Faith in Action: Food Bank requested items (D)  
Father-Daughter Invitation-Girls only (HC) 
Gift Card / Scrip Order Form (HC) 
Glow Run Artwork Winner (D) 
Glow Run Sponsor Form (HC) 
Intent to Return 2024-25 (HC) 
Open House (D) 
Steele Canyon Open House (D) 

SNACK SHACK  

needs your help! 

Please keep the following people in your prayers: 
 Paz Hije Bisco  
 Vince Chavarria 
 Lora Coffelt 
 Carol Funk 
 Frank Garcia 
 Joanne Koch 
 the Meek Family 
 Homer Tondo 
 Our HT families 
 Fr. Rey Manahan and our HT parishioners 
 For the HT faculty and staff  
 For those we pray for  

in the silence of  
our hearts 

Service Hour Opportunity!  

The Snack Shack is open for 

business, once again, but 

we need your help!  Please 

sign up today using the 

Sign-Up Genius link below.  

Thank you! 

 Ms. Patsy  T O D A Y !  
Amelia Ysabelle T., January 26 

Kennedy R., January 26 
Yenaar M., January 27 

Holly C., January 28 
Nikita S., January 28 

Melanie S., February 1 

 https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0944AAA92FA4F9C34-47121045-girls  

Questions?  Check out the school website: 
www.holytrinityschoolelcajon.com 
School:  619.444.7529 
Extended Care:  619.444.5043 
Ministry Center:  619.444.9425 
Preschool:  619.444.1052 
FACTS: 866.441.4637 
Sports Website: 
leaguelineup.com/catholicsportsleague 

a Salute to Heroes chairperson 

and volunteer committee.   

Salute to Heroes is scheduled 

for Friday, May 24.  We will help 

you plan along the way!  Say 

“yes” and volunteer today! 

Plans are underway for the upcoming 2024
-25 school year. Prospective kindergarten 
students must be five years of age by 

September 1, 2024 in order to be given consideration for 
kindergarten. The Parent Orientation meeting is scheduled for 
Thursday, February 22 at 8 am in the library. Spread the word! 


